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ilAugust 23, 1953

■ ••
Lient. Colonel î» R. Phelan, D.S.O 

Officer Commanding,
Canadian Grenadier Guards*
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•EU /My dear Colonel Phelan,19

î have just read an excellent report 
on the work of the McGill Contingent C.O.TeG. during 
the session 191 2~' 3 and note with pleasure the evident - ûl
good feeling which prevails between that Unit and the
several Militia Units. May I express to you our 
sincere thanks for letting the C.O.T.C* have the
privileges of your Drill Hall* This courtesy is 
very much appreciated by the Unit and by myself.

lth kindest personal wishes,
I am.

Ever yours faithfully.

Principal
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